| am a portland native and have lived on the willamette river for 20 years now. | oppose the weight limit restrictions since it would
just single out a specific type of boat rather than many other types of boats that exceed that weight as well and create just as much
effect on the willamette as many other boats do. We need more enforcement of the current laws rather than limiting use access of
the current and future users. This is a public water way and should remain this way.



